
Stranger Holdings Plc 

(‘Stranger’ or the ‘Company’) 

 

Extended Reporting Period 

  

Stranger Holdings Plc (LSE: STHP) announces that it has extended its reporting period from 31 March 

2023 by six months to 30 September 2023.  

 

* * ENDS * * 

 

For further information visit www.strangerholdingsplc.co.uk or contact the following: 

  

Stranger Holdings plc James Longley info@strangerholdingsplc.com 

 

http://www.strangerholdingsplc.co.uk/
mailto:info@strangerholdingsplc.com

